November 15,2013

McPeak’s Adult Home
286 North Ocean Avenue
Patchogue, N.Y. 11772

RE: Edwin Weinmann
Dear Mr. McPeak,

I want to thank you for making a difficult day run smoothly for my uncle’s
transition into your home. I could see that your staff made him feel comfortable
and have his best interests at heart. Your director, Jennifer Turner, was
extremely professional and friendly and also made us feel at ease.

I know he is going to be happy living in your home and I am very thankful there
are people like you in this world making it a better place for our elderly relatives
to live a more productive life.

Dlnsr

Jennifer D’Amico

Sincerely,



